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Good afternoon Supervisor Ramos,
 
I hope this email communication finds you and your family healthy and well! I’m reaching out
regarding the ABAG Executive Board Meeting this Thursday evening because the Board will be voting
on an official support if amended position on AB 2011: (Wicks): Affordable Housing and High Road
Jobs Act. You have been an important affordable housing champion both locally and in your role on
ABAG, and we hope that you will be able to attend Thursday’s meeting and be a voice of support for
the bill.
 
We believe that this bill would help us address this crisis as it opens up underutilized sites for
affordable housing. The bill supports construction in underutilized commercial zones, away from
residential areas, a move that we believe is good for the environment. Infill development is key to
prevent sprawl, reduce commute times, and cut our car emissions. Moreover, this bill pairs new
opportunities to build affordable housing on underutilized commercial sites with important labor
standards for California’s construction workers. It is pro-affordable housing, pro-worker, and pro-
environment. 
 
If you have any questions or want to talk more about the bill, please let me know.
 
Thank you again!
 
Efren
 

Efren Carrillo

Vice President of Residential






